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10/12/2018  19:36:382015/7013/P COMMNT Shuk Ching Chan 

Cheng

I am supporting the Planning Application

10/12/2018  11:45:502015/7013/P PETITNSUP

P

 Gerry Wong Kings Cross has been seeing regeneration in the area as a whole. It is my opinion that the KXMC building is 

worthy of being redeveloped into a more modern church building. It will benefit not only its worshipping 

congregation but also to the local community as a whole. The new building will have much more usable 

spaces to help with more church outreach /charity projects in the future . Besides that, the existing building is 

now in need of a lot of urgent repairs especially internally as well as the external which is looking aged. 

It would also lessen considerably if not altogether the noise/ sound emitting from within the church during 

worshipping days which would otherwise may intrude on others outside the building.

As i believe the building would still retain the style it was built upon originally. So it would not therefore be an 

eyesore to its surounding .

The benefits of a newly redeveloped church building has plenty of scope for reaching out to others in the 

future then it would otherwise might.

I sincerely hope the project to renovate the building be approved and given the green light based on these 

factors i have highlighted.

10/12/2018  16:37:372015/7013/P COMMNT Mei Tsui I have been in this church for over 20 years. We attended the Sunday services and also participated in their 

activities which were believed good for all the attendants e.g. fellowships for the youths and young working 

adults. The youth fellowship gives those universities students studying in London a health and warm gathering 

place, they come to our church with meal provided so that they can stay together to support each other and do 

not need to wandering in the street or find elsewhere to kill the time. Our church members love the society and 

so we have provide meal and shelter for rough street sleepers one day per week during winter time. We 

donate food to food bank, we joined running 10km for fundraising for the church.  Same as other families, my 

children were attending Sunday school in this church since they were in nursery time and now they are grown 

up already. They continue to stay in this church and participate in many services aspects . We love this church 

and would like the church have a good development so that many other people can enjoy the same 

experience as us. Without a new building, the infants do not have enough space for them to move and learn 

bibles, their mummy do not have enough space to look after them ; the elderly do not have a safer and easier 

access premises for them.

11/12/2018  08:49:352015/7013/P SUPPRT Benson Lai I believe it will be beneficial for the works of Kings Cross Methodist Church and also to the community it 

serves for the renovation works to take place.

As it gives a fresh new appearance which will liven up the area it is located. But also be able to have improved 

facilities for the community to use.
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